
Credit Card Transaction Policy 

For the convenience of its patrons the Rochester Public Library District provides the option of 

paying library bills and fees with a credit card or a debit card. The Library is subject to 

compliance with all laws, statutes, and reasonable terms and conditions associated with accepting 

these credit cards. The Library does not charge a fee for credit card use. 

Credit and debit cards may be used to pay for most library fees. These include payments for lost 

or damaged materials, library fee cards, and other transactions. Credit and debit cards will not be 

accepted if the total amount due is less than five dollars. Instead, these charges will be added to 

the borrower’s library record. 
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